
 

 

  

 
 
 

 
Wednesday 10th April 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
As part of our ongoing commitment to the Personal Development of all our 
pupils, we are delighted to roll out the Flourish Programme 
https://catholiceducation-ni.org/about-us-2/rse-resources/  in Term 3. 
 
The fun and interactive Flourish Programme aims to equip the Primary 1 – 7 
pupils to make healthy choices and is a vital part of their learning pathway in 
Primary School. 
 
The main focus of the programme is to affirm the uniqueness of the 
individual and to encourage respect for themselves and others. 
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr Wallace 
(RE Co-ordinator) 
 
 
*Under article 21(5) of the Education and Libraries (NI) order 1986, parents have the right to withdraw their 
child from all or part of collective worship and/or RE lessons. Therefore, if a parent contacts the school and 
requests this, then this withdrawal will be granted. 

 
 

https://catholiceducation-ni.org/about-us-2/rse-resources/

